
Announcement

I am pleased to announce the appointment of Suhas Mahadik to the position 
of President of Val-Matic Valve & Manufacturing. Suhas has been with A.Y. 
McDonald Industries since July 2022 and quickly established himself as a 
tremendous resource across our subsidiaries as Director of Automation. 
Suhas and his family will be relocating to the Elmhurst/Addison area over 
the summer months but in the meantime, Suhas will be working at Val-Matic 
full time starting immediately. We will begin a search for a new Director of 
Automation very soon.

I am also pleased to announce the promotion of Jason Maciejewski to the 
position of Senior Vice President of Sales. Jason has quickly established himself 
at Val-Matic, A.Y. McDonald Industries, and across the water and wastewater 
industry as a true professional with great knowledge of our products and 
their applications in the fi eld. With the addition of Sandra Diaz as Director of 
Production Planning and Forecasting, Jason is eager to give more of his focus 
back to the sales division to drive growth at Val-Matic this year and beyond.

Please join me in congratulating Suhas and Jason on their new leadership positions at Val-Matic!

Rob McDonald
Chief Executive Offi cer
Val-Matic Valve & Mfg. Corp.
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